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This will be the last postcard from Bangladesh for a while as we return to the UK for our time of UK service at the end of March.  The children have begun counting down the days until we leave, whereas we are both frantically thinking of all that has to still be done!  February was a really busy month, but March may possibly be busier.  We will be in Northern Ireland for April and May, with a visit to Scotland at the beginning of May.  We will then be based in Harrow during June and July.  We do hope we get the opportunity to see many of you during this time. 
	PRAISE

· The Church of Bangladesh had an encouraging visit from the Archbishop of Wales, developing a link between the CoB and the Diocese of Llandaff. This provided an opportunity for the new Church of Bangladesh website to be launched!  Have a look at www.churchofbangladesh.org  Our colleague, Jones Loton Roy did a great job.
· Grace International School, (Rebecca & Reuben’s school) was threatened with closure at very short notice, but thankfully the courts have ruled the school can continue until July in their current buildings.  However, unless the original order is overturned, new premises will have to be sought for the new school year.  Please continue to pray for all involved in this difficult situation. 

· The Church of Bangladesh teachers very much enjoyed the joint teacher training with Grace International school in February.
PRAY

· The spoken English course took place in Feb and another course will take place early March for Church leaders.  Please pray for the preparation of this and that participation will be good.

· We have all been unwell recently with flu.  Pray for good health.

· We will be able to complete and handover work here as well as prepare for our UK service. 

· Please pray especially for practical arrangements, such as accommodation, during our time in the UK.  

· On our return to Bangladesh in August our roles will change, but the details are as yet uncertain.  Pray for wisdom and clarity as we make decisions on this. 
· For Reuben, whose birthday is on 6th March. 
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